
New aquarium arrives at Family Practice of Holyoke

Written by Holyoke Enterprise

  The Murray family is pictured with the fish tank they recently donated to Family Practice of
Holyoke, in memory of their infant son, Baby Ethan. The aquarium is located in the clinic’s
waiting room area and features a wide variety of freshwater fish, with even more to come in the
next couple of weeks. Pictured from left are Josie, Daniel, Stephen, Mathew and Brett.
—Enterprise photo  

 1 / 1


